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Personalised Learning and Support Plan (PLaSP) 3-6S 

 
Wednesday 1 March 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers,   
  
Over the next few weeks we will be meeting with our families to develop each child’s Personalised 
Learning and Support Plan (PLaSP). The PLaSP is designed by the class teacher in consultation 
with parents and will establish both learning and social goals. The PLaSP is a working document 
that is updated as your child’s needs change over the year.   
  
These PLaSP meetings will go for approx. 15 minutes and be completed either in person at school 
or over the phone.   
  
Parents/Caregivers who attend onsite will need to present to the school office.   
  
Please indicate below the time that would best suit you to attend this meeting and return to school.  
  
Once meeting times have been finalised, you’ll be notified.  
  
 
Student’s Name: ________________________________________ 
 

� 9:00am-11:00am    
 

� 11:00am-12:30pm        
 

� 1:30pm-3:00pm             
 
 
If none of these times are suitable, let me know and we will work something out. 
 
Please indicate whether you will be coming to the meeting, or if you would like me to call you instead. 
 
In person: _____________  
 
By telephone (please put down your preferred number): ___________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
Anna Sherras 
CLASSROOM TEACHER 
20 February 2023 
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